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March 3, 2025 
 
Tobin Rockley 
President/Director 
Rockley Family Foundation 
 
 
 
Dear Tobin,  
 
Thank you for supporting the Arvada Center with your 2024-25 loan year contributions. 
Your generous support helps keep the Arvada Center thriving as a place where 
creativity flourishes and community comes together. We appreciate your contributions, 
of 4 pianos, with the following in-kind donation values: 

Rental (lease): $26,000.00 
Technical: $1,000.00 
Moving (2): $790 

On behalf of everyone at the Arvada Center, thank you for your 2024-25 loan year 
contributions, totaling $27,790.00 (FMV).  
 
2024 showed us how much we can achieve together, and we are truly grateful. We are 
even more thrilled for 2025. We hope you join us for dark comedic fun in A Gentleman's 
Guide to Love and Murder, one of our local or national touring acts, gallery exhibition 
openings, and for our 4th Annual Arts for All Gala.  
 
Thank you again for your support! If you have questions regarding your donation, 
please contact Taylor Hicks at 720-898-7215 or thicks@arvadacenter.org. 
 
 
With appreciation, 

Philip C. Sneed 
President and CEO
 


